
MESSAGE RECEIVED FROM TSAKOS GROUP ATHENS  

On the occasion of CIRM’s 90th anniversary, we extend our warmest congratulations and sincere 

appreciation for the remarkable service you are providing to the global seafaring community. 

For nearly a century, CIRM has stood as a pillar of excellence in maritime medical care—offering 

free, reliable, professional, and compassionate assistance to seafarers across the globe, around the 

clock. From the era of Morse signals to today’s cutting-edge satellite and digital technologies, CIRM 

has consistently embraced innovation to fulfil its mission of safeguarding the health and well-being 

of those at sea with dedication, foresight, and humanity. 

At the Tsakos Group, we have long benefited from CIRM’s valuable services and have experienced 

firsthand the critical role you play in supporting the health and safety of our seafarers.  Our deep-

rooted commitment to safeguarding the health and welfare of those at sea is also closely tied to 

the vision of Dr Irene Saroglou-Tsakos, who dedicated most of her professional life to advancing 

seafarer care. With remarkable dedication and compassion, she pioneered early efforts in remote 

medical support and onboard first aid—well before the era of modern telemedicine. Her legacy 

continues to shape our values today, making CIRM’s mission and achievements profoundly 

significant to us. 

Your service has positively impacted the lives of countless seafarers in our fleet, and we are proud 

to support your work through dedicated sponsorships and ongoing collaboration. We are 

particularly encouraged by your continued forward-thinking initiatives, embracing the latest 

advancements in digitalization, telemedicine, and medical data confidentiality. These efforts not 

only demonstrate your commitment to innovation but also reflect your profound respect and care 

for the dignity and well-being of those you serve. 

We join you in celebrating this remarkable milestone and extend our best wishes for many more 

years of continued success and impactful contribution to the global maritime community. 

Warmest congratulations from all of us at the Tsakos Group! 

 


